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Denise

First of all, | commend you, Johanna, Perry and all county and city staff for the excellent job you all did on the May 12™" presentation.
Well done. On behalf of the Centennial Authority, | submit the following comment for consideration. Relative to the proposed
convention center model changes, we ask that you consider modifying the footnote reference to column O (Ending Fund Balance) to
more closely describe the excess fund balance reservation specified in amendment 18. We suggest the following wording, or
something along these lines:

Column O —Per Amendment 18, excess fund balance, as defined in amendment 18, shall be reserved for future Convention Center and
PNC Arena (formerly RBC Center) Capital requirements.

Thank you for your consideration in this matter. We look forward to hosting the review group here at the arena for the May 26™"
meeting.

John House
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Denise

This note is in follow-up to your conversation with Tom regarding the strawman proposal and the Centennial Authority’s PILOT
payment. Tom indicated that you confirmed that the strawman capital maintenance funding related to the Centennial Authority is
based on continuation of the PILOT payment through 2034. As you know, the Centennial Authority feels that it is unfair to be the only
recipient of the inter-local funding to have ever paid  PILOT. Therefore, we would like you to consider re-doing the strawman
eliminating the PILOT for the period 2022 through 2034. This would allow us to use the statutory 7% allocation to continue the excellent
care and maintenance of the PNC Arena. Thanks for your consideration in this matter.

CENTENNIAL AUTHORITY

John House
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Denise

On a matter related to my previous note, Chairman McCormick has conferred with Jeff, myself and several board members on our PILOT
payment. As you know, the appraised value of the arena increased from $224 million to $309 million resulting from the January 1, 2016
re-valuation. Separate from the current inter-local agreement review process, we ask that you confer with the county and city
managers and consider capping our PILOT payment at the FY16 amount ($2,329,822) for the duration of the current payment term, 2017
through 2022. Again, thank you for your consideration in this matter.

CENTENNIAL AUTHORITY

John House




